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Dear Molina Healthcare of New York Provider: 

Molina Healthcare of New York, Inc. is pleased to inform you that effective July 1, 2019 the Children’s Carve In 

services will be transitioned from NYS Medicaid to Medicaid Managed Care. 

The provision of Children’s Carve In services (mental health and substance abuse) is an exciting opportunity for 

Molina Healthcare. Our ultimate goal is to manage services that are fully integrated and encompass the medical, 

behavioral health and social needs of our members.  

We are committed to improving the health and welfare of our members in a comprehensive, quality driven and 

cost effective manner with person centered, culturally competent and recovery focused practices.  

As of July 1, 2019 the following Children’s Carve In services will be transitioned to Medicaid Managed Care.  For 

services rendered prior to July 1, 2019 claims should be submitted to NYS Medicaid.   

• Family Peer Support  

• Behavioral Health Services already in Medicaid Managed Care for adults 21 and over (ACT, PROS, etc.)   

• OMH licensed SED designated clinics serving children with SED diagnosis    

• Children enrolled in NYS Medicaid SSI 

• Three year phase in of Level of Care begins  

 

For services rendered prior to and after July 1, 2019 under the same authorization, a split bill is required.  The 

split bill is to break out the dates prior to and after the transition of the Children’s Carve  In services.  

If you are a provider of these services, A Molina Healthcare Provider Relations Representatives will be 

contacting you in the coming weeks to discuss these exciting changes and to answer any questions you may 

have. In the interim we have provided you with a “Quick Reference Guide” for Molina Healthcare.  

Please contact Molina Healthcare Provider Relations at 1-877-872-4716 with any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

 

Benjamin Lamanna 

Director of Network Operations  
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